
You’re invited to 

GPMS Farewell 2020 
The Gilbert Paterson Grade 8 Team and School Administration is 

pleased to invite all grade 8 students and families to participate in our 
virtual and in-person Farewell activities this June. Despite our social 

distancing circumstances, we want to celebrate your achievements as 
you move to high school! 

 
IMPORTANT - WE HAVE CHANGED THE DATE FROM WED JUNE 17 TO MONDAY 

JUNE 22 DUE TO THE WEATHER FORECAST THIS WEEK! 
 

VIRTUAL CEREMONY: A YouTube link to our virtual ceremony and year end 
slideshow will be sent out for your family to enjoy at home on this date. 
 

HOMEROOM CELEBRATION: We want to see you and follow social distancing 
guidelines by inviting a class pattern at a time to come to the school on June 17 
and meet us on the front lawn to receive your year-end Farewell package, any 
awards and a treat from your teachers and administration. We are asking 
students to come to school at the specific time listed below: 
 

10:00AM – 8A 10:30 – 8B 11:00– 8C 11:30 – 8D 12:00 – 8K, 8LS 
1:00PM – 8E 1:30 – 8F 2:00 – 8I 2:30 – 8J  

 
We will send out more specific guidelines regarding our social distance 

protocols by Friday June 12 as we want to be using the most current 
information. Thank you for helping us to celebrate our students! 

Grade 8 Team and Administration 


